
From: Brian Gismondi <bgismondi@wdeptford.k12.nj.us> 
Sent: Friday, March 15, 2024 6:38 PM 
To: Brian Gismondi <bgismondi@wdeptford.k12.nj.us> 
Subject: 1/2 Day School - March 21, 2024  
  
  

 

West Deptford Township School District 

  

Dear West Deptford School Community, 
 
On Thursday, March 21, the Battleship USS 
New Jersey is scheduled to be moved from its 

dry dock in Camden to the Paulsboro Marina. 
In response to the anticipated crowds and to 

alleviate potential traffic congestion in the 
area, we have been in communication with the 

Office of Emergency Management. Due to the 
unpredictable size of the event,  All West 

Deptford Schools will implement an early 
dismissal schedule on Thursday, March 21. 
 
The hope is that this schedule change ensures 
smoother traffic flow, enabling our buses and 

families to navigate the area efficiently. We 

appreciate your understanding and 
cooperation as we prioritize safety and 

logistical considerations. Thank you for your 
flexibility in accommodating this temporary 

adjustment. 
 
Sincerely, 
Dr. Brian C. Gismondi 
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West Deptford Township School District would like to continue connecting with you 
via email. If you prefer to be removed from our list, please contact West Deptford 
Township School District directly. To stop receiving all email messages distributed 
through our SchoolMessenger service, follow this link and confirm: Unsubscribe 
SchoolMessenger is a notification service used by the nation's leading school 
systems to connect with parents, students and staff through voice, SMS text, email, 
and social media. 
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